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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel:01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

7th September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 6 Swimming
As part of the PE curriculum, Year 6 will be going swimming every Tuesday morning until Christmas. The first session will be on Tuesday 14th September and the final session will be Tuesday 14th December. The lessons will take place at The King's CE School, Tettenhall and the children will be attending in groups of thirty, travelling to and from swimming on a coach. 

Children will need: 

· A waterproof bag
· Swimming costume (one piece) or swimming trunks/shorts above the knee (no long shorts below the knee as they impede movement in the water)
· A towel
· Children with long hair will need a swimming cap

· Goggles are optional

Swimming lessons are provided at no cost for all children and we are required, as a school, to publish data on the swimming abilities of our Year 6 children when they leave Fallings Park.  

To give consent parents need to:-

1) Login into your SIMS Pay account
2) Select Trips from the Product list 
3) Find Year 6 Swimming
4) Add to Basket
5) Provide Consent
6) Checkout
If you have any concerns, please contact Year6@fallingspark.org.uk or phone 01902558375 and we will endeavour to support.

Yours sincerely,
Mr Holmes
Year 6 Leader

